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27 March 2025 
 
Director – Budget Estimates Secretariat 
NSW Parliament House 
6 Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
 
Dear Director 
 
Please find attached the Budget Estimates post-hearing responses in relation to the 
hearing on 27 February 2025 for the portfolio of Health. 
 
Please find enclosed: 

• answers to questions on notice 
• answers to supplementary questions 
• transcript corrections. 

 
Further, Healthscope would like to make the following clarification to an answer 
provided during the hearing by A/Prof. Peter Thomas (at p. 45 of the Transcript). The 
answer provided was: “There are no outstanding issues for any of the SAERs we have 
conducted.” We would like to provide the following clarification, if it can be 
accommodated by the Secretariat: “Northern Beaches Hospital has advised that 
there are some SAER recommendations that remain in progress.” 
 
Hard copies of this letter and the enclosures above will be delivered to your office 
shortly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Richard Holbeach 
General Counsel, Company Secretary & Chief Privacy Officer 
Healthscope 
 

 




